
 

 

 
 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

 15 March 2017 

 

Rumble Resources Limited 

 

TRADING HALT 

 

The securities of Rumble Resources Limited (the “Company”) will be placed in Trading Halt Session State at 

the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement by the Company.  Unless ASX decides 

otherwise, the securities will remain in Trading Halt Session State until the earlier of the commencement of 

normal trading on Friday 17 March 2017 or when the announcement is released to the market. 

 

Security Code: RTR 

 

 

 

Mauro Piccini 

SENIOR ADVISER, LISTINGS COMPLIANCE (PERTH) 

 

 



 
 
 

Rumble Resources Ltd. 

 

ABN 22 102 912 783 

 

35 Richardson Street 

WEST PERTH WA 6005 

PO Box 1916 

West Perth WA 6872

ASX : CXU 

88.7 M ordinary shares 

13.2 M unlisted options 

Market Cap 

$27.5 million (@31c) 

 

Board of Directors 

Tony Sage 

Executive Chairman 

Brett Smith 

Executive Director 

Qiu Derong 

Non-executive Director 

Kent Hunter 

Non-executive Director 

Stephen Brockhurst 
Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

Rumble Resources Ltd 

 

Suite 9, 36 Ord Street, 
West Perth, WA 6005 
 
T +61 8 6555 3980 

F +61 8 6555 3981 

rumbleresources.com.au 

 

ASX RTR 

 

Executives & Management 

 

Mr Shane Sikora 
Managing Director 
 
Mr Brett Keillor 

Technical Director 

 

Mr Matthew Banks 

Non-executive Director 

 

Mr Michael Smith 

Non-executive Director 

Mr Steven Wood 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

15 March 2017 
 
 
 
Mr Dale Allen 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
 152-158 St George's Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
Dear Dale 
 
 
Rumble Resources Limited – Request for Trading Halt 
 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.1, Rumble Resources Limited (ASX: RTR) (“the 
Company”) requests an immediate trading halt over the Company’s securities pending 
the release of an announcement to the market regarding an acquisition. 
 
The trading halt is requested until the earlier of the commencement of trading on Friday 
17 March 2017 or upon the release by the Company of an announcement to the market 
regarding the above. 
 
The Directors are not aware of any reason why a trading halt should not be granted. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Steven Wood 
Company Secretary 
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